Shutt, Doug_

From: Mark seoter

Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 1:30 PM

To: Shutt, Doug

Cc: Mankowski, Mike

Subject: [External] RE: HYHHF-000001 Deficiency Letter
Doug,

Per the deficiency letter dated June 5, 2017 and received in our office by mail on June 9, 2017, we request an extension
of time of an additional 10 business days to provide our formal responses. As a reminder, we are needing the form to be
furnished by the Department in order for us to respond to number 10 — Bonds or Other Collateral Securities.

Thank you for your consideration.

Mark L. Sooter

Vice President Business Development
Woolsey Companies, Inc.

125 N. Market, Suite 1000

Wichita, KS 67202

Office (316) 267-4379 N
Cell {316) 708-2732

www.woolseyenergy.com






